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Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee on Federal and State Affairs 
 
I am submitting my proponent testimony for SB38. 
 
I support this bill as I do not want the governor having the ability over our Kansas National 
Guard to command them when and where they go. That power is to be saved for the United 
States Congress as intended by the founders of the Constitution of the United States. This applies 
to every member of our Kansas National Guard only and unless the United States Congress has 
passed an official declaration of war or they specifically call forth the Kansas National Guard to 
repel an invasion or suppress an insurrection. 
 
This reason is enough of one in my estimation that I support SB38. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Gloria Bayer 
Republican Precinct 539 Committeewoman 
Sedgwick County 
 


